[bookmark: _GoBack]DECEMBER PAC UPDATE
Please note our December PAC meeting has been cancelled.
Please join us for our PAC meetings the second Tuesday of every month. Our next meeting will be January 10th at 6:30 and Babysitting is provided. You can have a look at the agenda posted on the PAC bulletin board as well as on the website.  
The Growing Smiles Wreath orders are due to be delivered to the school on Thursday Dec 8th. 
Yearbook 
We still need your help!  Everyone who is willing to take photos throughout the year, please share with us!  If you have not done so already, download the Replayit app on your smartphone, or go to replayit.com on your computer.  Once you have registered, find our school in the list and start uploading.  It’s so easy!  All we ask is that you please go through your photos and only upload quality photos (not blurry, out of focus or the back of kids’ heads).  Also, try to tag the photos so we know who the kids are.  The greater photos we get, the better the book will be!  Also, if any parents want to volunteer as photographers for different events and field trips, please contact tanyalhart@outlook.com
Hot lunch Ordering
Online ordering for both January, February and March hot lunch will open on Thursday, December 1, 2016 and will close at midnight Tuesday December 13th 2016. Please note that we are ordering for 3 months at this time (January, February and March) in order to reduce PayPal costs for the PAC. If you choose not to order for January but wish to order for February or March, please place your order now as ordering won't open up again until after spring break. If you choose to pay for your order by cheque, please remember that cheques are payable to Bert Ambrose APPLE Group. Paper order forms are available at the Ambrose office. The website is ambrose.hotlunches.net and for new registrants, the access code is gators. If you have any questions, our contact email is ambrosehotlunch@gmail.com.


